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PLEASE BE
GENEROUS.

IT HAS TO LAST
ALL YEAR

THE POPPY APPEAL

Last year the Royal British Legion celebrated its 75th Anniversary with
the promise that it was ready for the next 75 years as a major caring charity.
That pledge can only be fulfilled if the funds that the Legion needs for its
benevolent work are there. The provision of the bulk of those funds is the
task of the Poppy Appeal so it is vital that the people who each year, so
generously support the Poppy Appeal, know that the money that they donate
or raise will be wisely and effectively used.

The Women’s Branch of the R.B. Legion in the Wychwood now has only
21 members. We meet once a month at Milton Village Hall at 2.30 pm on the
first Wednesday of each month and new members would be made welcome.
We are holding a sale in the hall on Saturday October 18th at 2.00pm. in aid
of Poppy Appeal funds. Goods for sale or raffle prizes or donations would be
most gratefully received by the Secretary.

Joan Prew Tel 830084

Remembrance Service and Parade at Milton Church
at 2.30pm on November 9th.



